
 

P.R.No: 1133                                                                    Date: 08.07.2022 

PRESS RELEASE 

A Video Conference was held by the Chief Electoral Officer of  

Tamil Nadu with District Election Officers and Electoral Registration Officers 

of all the districts on 06.07.2022.  The meeting was to give instructions 

received from the Election Commission of India on the Aadhaar linkage with 

Electors Photo Identity Cards (EPIC) which will be initiated from 01.08.2022. 
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